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Mr. Alongkomn Ponlaboot
Deputy Minister of Commerce
Kingdom of Thailand

Dear Mr Alongkom Ponlaboot,
Your letter dated on January 10® was received with pleasure.

1 thank you for your kind invitation to the 1% ASEAN-China
Business Forum on 18® January in Bangkok, which focuses on
the ASEAN-China Free Trade Area and the bilateral economic
and trade cooperation.I wish I could attend the Forum,however,
due to my early schedule, I will be on a business trip abroad
during that time, which makes me unable 1o attend the forum.

In this regard, on behalf of my association and in my own name,
please accept my sincerc congratulations on the opening of the
Forum and I wish it a full success!

Sincerely,

%% %

Chen Haosu

President

Chinese People's Association for

Friendship with Foreign Countrics(CPAFFC)

Addressil TallichangStceer |
Bening 100740
China

10365122478
10365128354
Hitp//www. cpaffc.org.cn




